File

RICHLANDWEEKLYBULLETIN

Vol. I., No. 25

June 2, 1944

Richland, Wash.

FIRST AID AT HOSPITAL

MRS. ANNETTE LINDSAY IS NEW REGISTRAR OF VOTERS HERE

Residents of Richland who wish to be registered as voters for primary and general elections should see Mrs. Annette Lindsay, H-56 Symons Street (corner of Marshall and Symons) telephone R-61, who has been appointed official registrar for this community.

Mrs. Lindsay will be available between the hours of 4:00 and 7:00 p.m. on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays, and from 4:00 to 9:00 p.m. on Fridays. No appointments will be made on Saturdays or Sundays.

To qualify as a voter in the State of Washington, the registrant must have been a resident of the State for one year, of the county for ninety days, and of the precinct for thirty days. It is understood that advance registration can be made in cases where the residence qualifications will be met by election time.

In addition to registering new voters Mrs. Lindsay will also furnish information on the correct procedure for securing absentee ballots in those cases where villagers cannot fulfill the residence qualifications in time to vote in the 1944 elections.

FUR STORAGE ARRANGEMENTS MADE WITH YAKIMA TRANSFER & STORAGE COMPANY

Arrangements have been made with Yakima Transfer & Storage Company for fur cost storage. Village residents may call R-183 (Tenant Service) for an appointment with a representative of the Storage Company, who will be here on June 3, 10, and 17 to pick up coats at Richland residences.

This notice supersedes a previous notice in the Sage Sentinel which stated that fur storage arrangements had been made with the Burns-Woodin Company of Yakima.

REPORT UNLOCKED HOUSES
TO TENANT SERVICE OF BOTTOASS LIABERAS

Village residents who may know of vacant houses being unlocked at any time are requested to call Tenant Service, R-183, so that the houses may be locked promptly to avoid any unnecessary damage.

Effective this week, all First Aid Service previously rendered at the Richland First Aid Stations has been moved to the Richland Hospital located on Swift Boulevard.

There will be no change in the First Aid services afforded at the new location, which will be under the supervision of the Operating Department. The phone number for First Aid is now Richland 600. The Richland 300 phone is reserved for emergency calls. Visits to First Aid should be made in all cases where the patient's condition permits, since facilities for better care are available there.

TRAFFIC IN RICHLAND IS SUBJECT
TO STATE MOTOR VEHICLE CODE

An ordinance recently adopted by the County Commissioners of Benton County, in accordance with the provisions of the Washington Motor Vehicle Act, makes all persons operating vehicles within the area of the Hanford Engineer Works, including all highways, roads, streets and alleys in Richland, subject to vehicle laws of the State of Washington.

This ordinance applies to proper licensing of vehicles and operators, as well as observance of all speed laws, traffic regulations, stop signs, directive traffic signs and parking regulations.

The ordinance will be enforced in Richland by the Richland Patrol, cooperating with the Sheriff of Benton County.

In general, the speed limit in the Village of Richland is 25 miles per hour with a limit of 20 miles per hour while proceeding through any business district of the Village or when passing any school or public playground, or crossing any marked school crossing between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.

COLD STORAGE LOCKERS
TO BE VACATED BY JUNE 8 80009 .221840

Since Bldg. 85X is to be used for other purposes after June 8, cold storage lockers now located in this building must be vacated by that date.

All persons now using these lockers are requested to remove food stuffs and locks not later than June 8.